The City o ) ¢
Josephine

TEXAS

September 24, 2018

Collin County Public Works
Mark Hines, Assistant Director

RE: Hubbard Rd. Roadwork

The City of Josephine currently has an agreement with Collin County for the Full Depth Reclamation of
W. Hubbard from County Road 642 to the beginning of N. Greenville Avenue with a 5-year payment
plan.

We would like to request that this Full Depth Reclamation be extended starting at N. Greenville Avenue
to the end of the city limits for a cost of $60,632.00 and be added to our payment plan since Collin
County has started the Hubbard project and the equipment is currently here. If for some reason this
does not get approved, the city will be happy to sign an agreement saying that we will pay for this.

Thank you for your consideration and help with this matter.
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City of Josephine
P.0. Box 99
201 Main Street Josephine, Texas 75164
972-843-8282



